MEMORANDUM
TO:
All Employees 
FROM: 
Ryan Growney   
DATE:
July 22, 2020   


SUBJECT:
Covid 19 Testing   

I want to reiterate an item discussed in Covid 19 training.  
If you take a Covid 19 test for any reason, you are required to notify Human Resources, your supervisor and remain quarantined at home until the result of that test comes back.  

If the test comes back negative, you must provide a copy of that negative result to Human Resources prior to returning to work.   

If the test comes back positive, you must notify Human Resources so we can conduct our internal contact tracing protocols and then follow the Health Department guidelines prior to returning to work.  

Failure to follow this policy will lead to disciplinary action up to and including termination.  

Thank you all for your cooperation in this matter.  
